PTO December Minutes

Treasurer's Report:

Balance as of November 2nd: \$3,645.16 Balance as of December 2nd: \$3,246.58

Basketball Concessions:

Purchase total: \$731

Profit: \$1393

Tonia has the 5 days of Christmas gifts ready for teachers and staff to be given out between the second and third week of December.

The rubber trash cans for exterior of BMS have been purchased (\$698.04), and delivered to the school!

PTO has agreed to cover the concession stand purchasing for the volleyball games, with a 75% profit to the volleyball team, and 25% to the PTO. The parents of the volleyball team will be volunteering for the concession stand coverage.

The next two PTO meetings will be January 6th and February 3rd.